
SPECIAL COMMUNITY SERVICE  

CAROLING EVENT 
 

       December 2, 2019 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

The Amagansett School Chorus Students have just been invited to perform a 

holiday caroling program at the East Hampton Senior Nutrition Center. This 

OPTIONAL performance is open to all students in the Third, Fourth, Fifth and Sixth 

Grade. Students will be traveling to the EAST HAMPTON Senior Center to share 

holiday cheer and music of the season with our community. The students will travel by 

bus from the school to the EAST HAMPTON Senior Center to perform a short 

program of holiday songs from 11:30 – 12:30 PM THURSDAY, DECEMBER 19th. 

 

 Kindly sign the permission slip below and return to me by MONDAY, 

DECEMBER 9th.  It is important that we get a final head count well in advance of the 

trip so that our contact people in East Hampton can make the necessary arrangements. 

 

As this is a performance, please adhere to the following dress code: 

 

Girls: Black Pants, Skirts, Dress, or Leggings 

  White top (will be passed out to students before the trip) 

 

Boys: Black Pants 

  White top (will be passed out to students before the trip) 

  

  

The children may also wear any “holiday accessories” that they would like. 

 

 

 Please feel free to call Mrs. Kamp at the school if you have any questions 

about the trips and / or dress code. 

 

         Thank you for your support! 

      Mrs. Kamp 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

I give permission for my son/daughter___________________________ to participate in 

the Caroling trip to the EAST HAMPTON Senior Center on 11:30 – 12:30 PM 

THURSDAY, DECEMBER 19th. 

       _________________________ 

        (Parent Signature) 


